
 

 

16 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

Please find below details of our upcoming events to celebrate the end of the GCSE phase of your son/daughter’s 
education.  

Celebration Event 

To celebrate our students’ hard work, we are holding a Celebration Event at school on Thursday 22 June starting at 
8.45am.  Students will spend time in their Tutor Groups, before celebrating their hard work as a Year Group in the 
Main Hall.  To complete the Celebration there will be a BBQ on the field which should finish by 11.00am.  

Summer Prom – Wednesday 5 July 2023 – 6.30pm until 11pm 

A much-anticipated highlight of Year 11 is the Summer Prom which is being held at The Batch Country House 
(Lympsham, Nr Weston-Super-Mare, BS240EX) 

Students must arrive between 6.30pm and 7.00pm. There will be no entry after 7.15pm.  

The event will finish at 11.00pm and, to ensure the safety of our students, they will need to be collected by a parent 
from the car park at Batch Country House.  Students will not be permitted to walk off site at the end of the evening. 

Food will be provided at the evening, along with a DJ, Magician, Inflatables and an official Photographer, which are all 
included in the price.  Photographs will be made available to download free of charge after the event, and the 
Photographer will be offering individual framed portraits on the evening for an additional charge. Money will also be 
required to purchase soft drinks. 

Although we expect every student will enjoy the evening and behave appropriately, any misbehaviour could result in 
a student needing to be collected early.  There will be no alcohol permitted at the event.  To ensure students observe 
this rule they will be subject to searches upon entry, and we will refuse entry to anyone we suspect of having alcohol 
on them or having had an alcoholic drink before arriving.  

We expect this to be a very successful and enjoyable Prom which will provide students with an opportunity to celebrate 
their hard work over the past three years at Kings with their peers. 

We would like to send our best wishes to all Year 11 students for the remainder of the assessment period. 

Yours faithfully 

The House Team 

                                                
 


